Peltier, Hannah

From: Stephen Hogan <stephen@tylergroup.net>

Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 10:42 AM

To: Water Permit Application

Cc: Fuller, Kim; Anderson, Alan; Whit Dean; Jeff Jackson
Subject: NPDES Permit No. AR0036536,City of Greenbrier
Attachments: AR0036536_Construction Certification_20150126.pdf

Please find attached the Construction Certification for the City of Greenbrier's New WWTP.
If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Stephen tgar, £ L

Staff Engineer

'?K'Tvler Group

240 Skyline Dr,, Conway, AR 12032
P: (501) 329-1400
F: (501) 327-3972
M: (501) 733-5310



/NTyler Group

!
240 Skyline Drive, Suite 3000 - Conway, Arkansas 72032
(501) 329-1400 office - (501) 327-3972 Fax

January 26, 2015

Kim Fuller, PE, Engineering Supervisor
NPDES Permits Section, Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Dr.

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Re:  Construction Certification for:
State Construction Permit No. AR0036536C, City of Greenbrier WWTP
NPDES Discharge Permit No. AR0036536, City of Greenbrier WWTP

Mrs. Fuller,

The Greenbrier Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) is fully constructed and functioning
properly. The New WWTP has been constructed in accordance with the plans and specifications
previously approved by the ADEQ. The new WWTP is currently being used as the primary
source of treatment of wastewater from the city. The lagoons are no longer contributing effluent
to the outfall and are now being used for sludge storage. The Operator has also been provided an
Operations and Maintenance Manual for the system. Tyler Group, Inc. continues to provide
onsite assistance to ensure the plant is operating properly and the staff are knowledgeable of the
system.

Tyler Group, Inc. on behalf of the City of Greenbrier requests the termination of State
Construction Permit No. AR0036536C. This letter is also being submitted to satisfy the
requirements of Condition No. 10 of Part II of Permit No. AR0036536 such that the City of
Greenbrier is no longer required to submit two Discharge Monitoring Reports for the WWTP.
Please acknowledge that this letter satisfies the requirements of Condition No. 10.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact via email at stephen@tylergroup.net or

telephone at (501) 329-1400.
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Stephen Hogan, PE
Staff Engineer

Cc:  Alan Anderson, Water Division, ADEQ S “f"' 5 R. “M’ /
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